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MEMO 

 

 

To:  Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools 

 

From: Danielle M. Sochor, Interim Director of Curriculum and Instruction 

   

Date: February 19, 2020 

 

Re: Action Memo 

       February 19, 2020 Board Meeting 

 

 

Please be advised the date and time of the 8th grade dance was changed. Please see the following 

letter that will be sent out to our parents. 

 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians: 

 

There have been some positive changes to the 8th grade dance that will be held at Bogey’s in 

Pitman this year.  

 

The date and time now have been changed to Thursday, May 21, 2020, and the dance will be 

held between the hours of 2:00pm-5:00pm. Students will be bussed to the dance and then 

dropped off at their regular bus stop after the dance. Any parent picking up their child will do so 

at the Intermediate School. This change is to help each, and every student attend the dance and 

have a wonderful send off to high school.  

 

Dress has been changed to casual dress so every student may feel comfortable. This event will 

still have a DJ and catered buffet. A lot of time and effort is put into making this dance a 

wonderful memory for the students. Thank you so much, Glassboro family, for your 

understanding. If you have any further questions, please feel free to contact me at 

dfiscella@gpsd.us.     

 

Danielle Fiscella 

SGA and 8th Grade Dance Advisor 
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